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January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Curriculum Information - Trip 

Our topic this term is ‘Around the world’. The children will be learning about China and 
Chinese New Year from the 24th January – 4th February. To support their learning we 
plan to provide the children with the opportunity to visit Wing Wah restaurant. 

During the visit they will taste a variety of Chinese food, learn how to use chop sticks, 
learn a few phrases in Mandarin and watch a live traditional dragon dance. 

We will be providing the transport to and from Wing Wah and are asking parents for a 
£5.99 contribution towards the experience. If insufficient funds are provided, we may 
have to cancel the trip. Please pay your £5.99 contribution via parent pay. 

Dates your child will be visiting Wing Wah: 

Badgers - 31.1.22 
Foxes - 2.2.22 
Squirrels - 4.2.22 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Briony Marler 
Reception Leader 
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